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Saugeen Conservation Refocuses Efforts 

 

Saugeen Valley Conservation Authority (SVCA) is taking bold steps to support growth within the 
watershed, while ensuring the protection of the natural environment, life, and property.  

“These are challenging times and difficult decisions are being made to explore our potential and focus 
on meeting the needs of our many stakeholders within our watersheds,” stated SVCA Chair, Dan 
Gieruszak. 

Several measures are being undertaken to facilitate timely and effective communication, while 
improving how the Authority delivers its services.   Further, this new direction will focus on meeting the 
precisely defined mandate given to the Authority by the Province.   

Over the next several months, the Authority will be working with stakeholders and communities to 
establish a strategic plan that will align SVCA departments, requirements of watershed communities, 
and the responsibilities mandated by the Province. 
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For more information, please contact: 

Jennifer, General Manager / Secretary-Treasurer, SVCA 
519-367-3040 Ext. 232 
 
Or 
 
Dan Gieruszak, Chair, SVCA 
226-668-9182 


